
Questions?
Please contact Jennifer Miller at
jlmiller@cap-az.com
(623) 869-2210

Questions
To submit questions before or 
during the meeting, email 
questions@cap-az.com.

RSVP
To jlmiller@cap-az.com to reserve a 
seat and to participate via WebEx. 
Each water user will have one seat 

on the WebEx.

Livestreamed
Roundtable will be livestreamed at 
the CAP website, similar to Board 
meetings. A link to the briefing will be 

posted at cap-az.com.

Tuesday, April 5
9am - 10:30am

CAP Water User Roundtable
Taxes, Capital Charges and Reserves


